
Sharing Team Minutes 

April 8, 2014 

 

Members Present:  Marsha Brower, Nancy Coleman, JoVaughn Kelly, Eunice Karr, 

Tammy Wallace, Mandi Brown, Sandy Sunderland 

 

Opening Prayer:  Reading from The Purpose Driven Life  p. 151 

 

Old Business:   

     MUMC flyers have been placed at the Food Distribution Center and the Food Pantry. 

Our team continues to sign up greeters for the Contemporary Services.  We will begin a 

discussion on the book “Why Nobody Wants to Go to Church Anymore” at our next 

meeting.  We will be discussing chapters 1-3.  We will be selling our MUMC travel 

coffee mugs for $5 at some point in the future. 

     We went out after the meeting and personally handed out our tissue packets with the 

message “God Bless You”.  We delivered 17 packets in the neighborhood around the 

church.  We will do this again in various neighborhoods until we have delivered 50 

packets. 

 

New Business: 

     We have decided to rent a space at the Fly Wheel again this year.  The cost is $50 and 

we feel we make a lot of contacts there.  We will also set up a booth at the Fork ‘n Cork 

festival on October 4
th

 provided they again allow us to do that. 

     Rhonda Linsley emailed an article entitled “First Time Guest Gifts” to Sandy who 

then forwarded it to the team.  Nancy condensed the article and made copies for 

everyone.  We will discuss it at our next meeting. 

     The rest of the meeting was spent planning the details of the May 4
th

 church ladies 

luncheon for Carolyn. 

   


